SECTION O - Risk Assessment

There are no requirements for analysis and consistency letters regarding floodway management or
stormwater because the Project is not within an Act 167 watershed or a FEMA-delineated floodway.
Further, the Project will avoid increasing peak runoff rates through implementation an approved Site
Restoration Plan and a Post Construction Stormwater Management Plan.
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